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The Therapeutic Products Bill is intended to replace the Medicines Act 
1981 and the Dietary Supplements Regulations 1985. If passed, this bill 
will lead to the destruction of our food and natural medicine supply. 
Therapeutics were NOT included in previous iterations of the Bill and 
assurance was given that they wouldn’t be. 
If this Bill is passed, natural health products such as vitamin and 
mineral supplements, herbal remedies, animal extracts, probiotics, 
enzymes, and essential fatty acids will be regulated. 
Your own doctor may be gagged and unable to recommend something 
natural to complement other treatments. 
This bill also covers gene therapies, advanced cell and tissue therapies; 
medical devices that are software, production systems, whole organs 
and tissue grafts. 

LET’S STOP 
THE THERAPEUTIC 

PRODUCTS BILL 

NEW ZEALANDERS MUST MAKE THEIR VOICES HEARD 
BEFORE SUBMISSIONS CLOSE ON MARCH 5TH 2023!

bit.ly/read-the-bill 
bit.ly/petition-hands-off 
bit.ly/therapeutic-products-bill

Read the Bill: 
Sign the petition:

More information:




